
Four  Crew  Members  Survive
MH-60S Crash 

An MH-60S Seahawk Helicopter flies over the Pacific Ocean in
this 2018 photo. U.S. NAVY
ARLINGTON, Va. — A Navy MH-60S Seahawk helicopter crashed June
9 near El Centro, California, but all four crew members on
board survived and were safely recovered, commander, Naval Air
Force Pacific public affairs office, said in a release. One
crew member suffered non-life-threatening injuries. 

The MH-60S was assigned to Helicopter Sea Combat Squadron
Three based at Naval Air Station North Island, California.
HSC-3 if the fleet replacement squadron for the U.S. Pacific
Fleet’s MH-60S squadrons. 
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